
PUBLICATIONS

What Employers Must Know About Changes to New
York’s Sexual Harassment Laws
Hancock Estabrook Labor & Employment Attorneys Whitney M. Kummerow and Emily A. Middlebrook

were published in the Northeast Dairy Magazine discussing changes to New York’s Sexual

Harassment Laws. 

Read the full article here. 
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